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I begin this newsletter on a less than positive note as I have received two complaints 
about the Mulga Street Community.  The first is the use of the new supported care 
facility driveway being used as a parking space and/or a means to turn through to the 
car parking area at the end of Willow Avenue.  There are now residents and carers in 
this space and I am communicating to the whole community to not use this drive way.  
The second concern is that Mulga Street students were throwing stones at a passing 
car recently.  I am less than happy with the conduct of these students.  This behaviour 
is totally unacceptable and I am appalled that children from this school have 
conducted themselves in such a manner on their way home from school.  
 

Dear families, 

Swimming begins next week and it looks like some nice weather coming our way.  A quick reminder to 
ensure all forms are returned. If you are heading down to watch and plan on assisting your child to change 
after their lesson, we would ask that you do not assist any other child except for socks and shoes. All 
children not being assisted by their parent need to be independent with their undergarments. Staff only 
are able to assist with outer clothing. Please practise this at home and ensure that your child is able to do 
this.  
 

As we finish our third week and head into the fourth week at Mulga Street, teachers and leaders are 
noticing concerning behaviours emerging. This involves children using their hands and feet to express their 
angry, frustrated or disappointed emotions.  It is never ok to hurt another person.  Children are being 
removed from the yard to sit out from play and in some cases being suspended.  We have staff members 
on duty with bright orange, high visibility vests on in the yard and yet they are not seeking help to solve 
problems. We would like all children to walk away if feeling angry or upset with another child and calm, 
seek out an adult for help and have a conversation to help solve the problem.   
 

On a final note I am looking forward to meeting families at our annual 
acquaintance evening. All classes will be open from 5.30pm-6.30pm on 
Tuesday, February 18th. Make sure you have your passport so that you can 
go into the draw to win a fruit and ǾŜƎ ƘŀƳǇŜǊ ŦǊƻƳ {ƘŜΩǎ !ǇǇƭŜǎΣ ŀ family 
bowling pass from Kaboom Entertainment or a meat tray from Killara 
Butchers. 

mailto:dl.1650.info@schools.sa.edu.au
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From the Principal (cont)  

 

Materials & Services Charge  

14th February  PUPIL FREE DAY 
17th February   Swimming Lessons Begin 
4th March   Early Years Assembly 2:15pm 
18th February   Acquaintance Night 5:30pm ς 6:30pm 
    Governing Council AGM 7:00pm 
21st February   2nd Instalment of Materials & Services Charge due 
20th March   3rd Instalment of Materials & Services Charge due 
30th March   Pending Pupil Free Day 

 

Important Dates  

A BBQ will be running thanks to the Parent Club who will be selling sausages and drinks. At 7pm, I welcome 
all community members to the AGM of the Governing Council in the library, followed by a quick meeting to 
approve some pupil free dates and a school closure for 2020, and to set the date for the next meeting. 
Mario Persello and Craig Richards will be stepping down from their respective roles and leaving the 
Governing Council this year and this will mean that we will need to elect a new chairperson and finance 
representative. If you are keen to learn about the governance of the school I invite you to come along.  
 

Enjoy your weekend 
 

Mardi McClintock  

Respect Safety Trust  

 

A reminder that the Materials & Services Charge (school fees) are now due.  If you have not applied for 
School Card and believe you may be eligible, please collect a School Card form from the Front Office or you 
can apply online.  Visit www.sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard 

School Card must be applied for every year. 

 
Thank you to those families who have made arrangements with the school to pay the fees by instalment.   
If you wish to pay by instalment please speak to Sarah Holloway (Finance Officer) ASAP. Please do not 
hesitate to contact Sarah if you have any issues in regard to the payment of school fees. 
 

Bank details 
Account Name: Mulga Street Primary School Council Inc 
Bank:  Commonwealth Bank of Australia 
BSB:    065-504 
Account Number: 10362131 
 

QKR! App 

5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ŘƻǿƴƭƻŀŘ ǘƘŜ vƪwΗ !ǇǇ ƻƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǇƘƻƴŜ ƻǊ ǘŀōƭŜǘΦ {ŜŀǊŎƘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 
app in the app store,  this is an easier payment option we are making available to 
parents to pay for school/preschool/music fees,  uniforms, excursions, incursion 
and pay for lunches from our canteen. For more information on how to install 
please contact the front office. 
 

http://www.sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard
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PCW News 

Youth Environmental Leaders Program (YELP)  2020  
 

Welcome back everyone.   
Already we are at the end of Week 3.   
 

This week the Year 6/7 commenced a 
Community Project.  There are a number of 
Year 6/7 students who are learning to knit small 
pouches during their lunchtime.  This project is 
to assist Wildlife recovery and animals injured 
in the recent fires.  It runs on Monday and 
Thursday lunchtime. 
 

When young wombats, wallabies, kangaroos, 
bandicoots, gliders or possums come into care 
they need to be kept warm and quiet. Wildlife 
carers are always in need of suitable pouches. 
The pouches are used for many different 
animals, some for two or three young ringtails 
at once, others for brushtail joeys which are 
larger and even for very young bandicoots.  
 

Thank you to those people who have 
volunteered their time to assist with this 
project.   
 
Thank you so much to everyone who has donated wool, needles and time. 
We would appreciate a little more 8 ply pure wool if anyone has any they could donate.  
 
Pam Young 
Pastoral Care Worker 
 
 

YELP representatives for 2020  
 

L-R Holly, Nim, Seth, Mia and 
teacher, Paul Frost. 
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Reading at Home 

 
Take the time to listen to your child read on a regular basis, such 
as at bedtime or after a snack when they come home from 
school. If possible, provide a quiet place with no distractions so 
they can focus on the task at hand. Try not to rush this special 
time with your child, as making reading fun is vital. 
Reading to your child helps them to hear the language written in 
books and learn how to take in new information. Talking to 
children about different or unusual words helps to develop their 
curiosity about language and the sounds within words. Children 
who are read to at home ς or read at home themselves ς even if 
just for a few minutes every day, can make far greater progress 
than those who do not. 
 
Jess Hill 
Teacher  
 

Library News  

Reading for pleasure unlocks the power of information and imagination and helps children discover who 
ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜΦ IŜǊŜΩǎ ǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ Řƻ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ ǎǘǊƻƴƎŜǊ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ŀƴŘ ŀ ƭƻǾŜ ŦƻǊ reading: 
 
¶ Set the example. Let children see you read. 
¶ Have a collection of books in your home. Update this collection routinely to keep up with changing 

tastes and reading skills. 
¶ {ǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ .ƻƻƪ CŀƛǊΦ !ƭƭƻǿ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ ŎƘƻƻǎŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ ōƻƻƪs to read.  

 
The theme of our Scholastic Book Fair is Enchanted Forest, where we hope you will let their imagination 
grow!  

LǘΩǎ ŀ Ŧǳƴ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ōǊƛƴƎǎ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪǎ ƪƛŘǎ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǊŜŀŘ ǊƛƎƘǘ ƛƴǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ LǘΩǎ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ 
selection of engaging and affordable books for every reading level. Please make plans to visit our Book Fair 
ŀƴŘ ōŜ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ƛƴ ǎƘŀǇƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ƘŀōƛǘǎΦ 

Keep March 11th-13th free for our Book Fair in the Hall. More information coming in the next newsletter!  

Karen Pink 
Library Manager 
 

HOW CAN I SUPPORT MY CHILD WITH READING AT HOME? 
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Wellbeing  

Resilience 
This term our school has a focus on being resilient. Each class will be learning ways to be independent, 
solve problems, be optimistic and how to make social connections.  
To support this learning at home here are some tips to help your child build resilience. It is important that 
as a parent you coach your child through some of their more challenging moments and review what they 
may have learned for next time. Avoid solving all their problems for them. 
 

You can promote a lasting sense of resilience in your kids by: 
Having a positive attitude yourself. Your attitude as a parent impacts on their ability to bounce back from 
some of the difficulties they face. Make sure you model a Ψȅƻǳ can do ƛǘΩ attitude for your child when he 
meets some of ƭƛŦŜΩǎ curve balls. 
 
Look for teachable moments. Many ƪƛŘǎΩ learning opportunities are disguised as problems. Make the most 
of these opportunities so that kids can grow and learn from some of the challenges they face. 
 
Make kids active participants in the family. Active participation in a family develops the self-help, 
problem-solving and independence skills of kids that are necessary for resilience. 
 
Build kids coping skills. There are plenty of strategies you can pass on to kids to help them cope when life 
ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ go their way, including acceptance, getting away for awhile, and normalisation. 

~Michael Grose~ 
Keston Green 
Student Wellbeing Teacher 
 

Family Math  Challenge 

This weekõs challenge 
 

Write your answer on a piece of paper along with your full name and class teacher then 
place it in the Maths Box in the front office by the Wednesday after the newsletter goes 
out. 
The family with the first correct entry drawn from the box will be acknowledged with a 
photo in the newsletter and the student will receive a 50cent voucher for the canteen. 
 

Family Maths Challenge 1 - QUARTER SQUARE 

Problem 
A square is split into four smaller squares and exactly two of these smaller 
squares are shaded. For example, the top left and bottom right squares 
could be shaded. 
 
How many distinct ways can exactly two smaller squares be shaded? 
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Class Spotlight 

Quality Start in LH2C  
 
During the first two weeks of school , the children in LH2C have been setting 
up for a successful school year focusing on relationships, the school values, 
the Golden Rule and having a growth mindset approach to their learning. 
�:�H���K�D�Y�H���F�U�H�D�W�H�G���*�R�O�G�H�Q���5�X�O�H���S�R�V�W�H�U�V�����U�H�D�G���¶�*�L�U�D�I�I�H�V���&�D�Q�·�W���'�D�Q�F�H�·��- 
�I�R�F�X�V�L�Q�J���R�Q���W�K�H���W�K�L�Q�J�V���Z�H���F�D�Q�·�W���G�R��YET, created class posters for the school 
values and constructed loose part faces to represent different emotions and 
how we can be in control of our bodies when we are feeling certain ways.  


